
From: James Neave
To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: WSCC/021/23- Elbridge Farm - Extension of Time until 13 10 23
Date: 04 September 2023 13:19:14

Please can the Extension of time for the above application be recorded in Mastergov Etc.
 
Thanks,
 
James
 
 

James Neave| Principal Planner, Planning Services, West Sussex County Council
Location: Ground Floor Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, PO19 1RH

Internal:  | External: | E-mail: 
 
 
 

From: Christian Smith  
Sent: 04 September 2023 10:49
To: James Neave 
Cc: Andrew Sierakowski ; Kirstie May

Subject: RE: Elbridge Farm - Further information required - JN request update and EoT - 01 09 23
 
 

**EXTERNAL**

 
Morning James,
 

I can agree to an extension of time until 13th October.
 
I will provide you with an update this week.
 
Should I informally consult the LLFA with our proposed approach to addressing their comments
or would you prefer to do that? Please see attached. Just trying to get agreement with the LLFA
on a few points. This is not a formal submission in terms of addressing the issues as the FRA will
be updated appropriately when we have a response from the LLFA.
 
Thanks,
Kind regards,
Christian Smith MRTPI MCMI fCMgr  
Director
_____________________________________________________

iCon Environmental Innovation Centre
Eastern Way | Daventry | NN11 0QB
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m 
e 
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Registered in England | Number 6019666
Registered Office address is as shown above.

 

From: James Neave < > 
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 12:16 PM
To: Christian Smith < >
Cc: Andrew Sierakowski < >; Kirstie May

>
Subject: Elbridge Farm - Further information required - JN request update and EoT - 01 09 23
 
Christian,
 
These clarifications have been added to the planning file (and made available online). I have also
forwarded them to the EHO at Arun for further comment. I will advise as appropriate in due
course should further matters arise regarding noise.
 
Please can I have an update as to when the other information/clarifications as sought below will
be provided?
 
Further, to enable consideration of any information received and drafting of
reports/recommendations and consideration by the planning and rights of way committee, at
this stage I would request the applicant agree to an extension to the determination date until

13th October 2023 – please confirm this is acceptable.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Regards,
 
James Neave
 
 

James Neave| Principal Planner, Planning Services, West Sussex County Council
Location: Ground Floor Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, PO19 1RH

Internal:  | External: (+44) | E-mail: 
 
 
 




